



Town of **Pawleys Island** SOUTH CAROLINA

HURRICANE IRMA UPDATE – 9/8/17

At this time the town is no longer in the cone of error, although we realize it's still within a potential path for Hurricane Irma, and the Governor's emergency order is still in effect. The Town staff is continuing to prepare in the event Irma makes land fall in our area and we'll continue to do so as long as it remains a possibility.

An evacuation order would come from the Governor and he's delayed making the decision ahead of Irma until later today. Even if there isn't an evacuation order, the Town should expect tropical or hurricane force winds and the effects of a storm surge.

The next update on Irma's projected path will come from the NHC at about 5:00pm and the Governor intends to hold another news conference at 6:00pm. The Town is prepared to respond in whatever capacity the event demands and we'll communicate the necessary information to residents and property owners as it becomes available.